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Christmas Newsletter  

Attendance November 2020 
 

KS1 98.9% KS2  97.9% Whole School  98.9% 
In order to maintain OFSTED’s judgement of Personal development, Behaviour and Welfare as 

outstanding this percentage is expected to be at least 95% 
Attendance ratings Good attendance ~ 95% - 100%                      

Poor Attendance ~ 90% - 94% 
 Unsatisfactory Attendance ~ below 90%  

 

Reading Karate ~ November 
Well done to the following children:- who have achieved karate 

reading bands: 
 

White Bands 
 

Jacob,Tia,Lukas,Louie,Finley & Lillymae 
 

Yellow Bands 
Ivy,Jack,Milo,Nancy,,Nelly,Josie,Lucas,Amber,George,Rosalie,ImogenDemelza, 

Jackson,,Lili,Harlan,Lillymae,Maddie,Kyle, Lukas, Will, Isla and Manny 
 

Orange Bands 
Immy, Danny,Alfie, Margot, Moss, Lili, George, Sophie, Millie, Wilf,Ivy, Ruby,  

Oscar, Nancy, Nellie and Josie 
 

Red Bands 
 

Millie, Margot and Alfie 
 

                              Keep Reading….Who’ll be next? 
 



 

 

PTA 

 

 Sadly this year there will no Christmas PTA Fayre, however the PTA have put 
together a lovely Christmas Hamper.  A ticket sheet is attached and if you  

require any further sheets please see Mrs Hooper. 

 
Can we ask that all tickets and monies are returned to school by Tuesday 15th 

December and the draw will take place on Wednesday 16th December. 

 

 
Children in Need 

 
Many thanks to everyone who donated to our recent 
“Spots for the Day” fundraiser for Children in Need. 

 
We raised £62.05 

 
 

Inset Days for 2020/2021 

 
Friday 30th April 2021 

Friday 11th June 2021 

Santa Stroll 
 

Don’t forget to let Mrs Hooper know of anyone who’d like a socially 
distanced visit on our  Santa Walk around the village. 

 
Suits are selling fast, be quick if you want one! 

 
Even if you don’t want a Santa Suit can you please return the  

permission slip to allow your child or children to take part in 
our walk. 

 



 

 

Christmas Events 

 

Our Nativity will shortly be released in instalments via our 
School Website and Facebook page, so keep your eyes 

peeled! 

 

We will be selling photographic memory books of our Nativity  
and if you’d like one please complete the attached form. 

 

Although we can’t attend our usual Christingle Service at the 
Church we will still be celebrating this annual event. 

We have been kindly given oranges and sweets to make our 
own Christingles in school and every child will have one to 

bring home. We have recorded our own service which we will 
broadcast via social media early next week along with a  

powerpoint of photos. 

 

We hope, that although you cannot be with us in person to 
celebrate and enjoy these Christmas events you will enjoy 
our videos and share them with your family and friends. 

 

Our last day of term is Friday 18th December and our class 
finishing times are as follows: 

 

Nursery  ~ 11.45am 

EYFS/KS1 ~ 1.30pm 

KS2 ~ 1.15pm 



 

 

Diary Dates 

Friday 11th December ~ Christmas Jumper Day 

Tuesday 15th December ~ Santa Walk 

Wednesday 16th December ~ Christmas Dinner and Class 
Parties & PTA Christmas One Prize Raffle Draw 

Thursday 17th December ~ Santa Walk (If unable to walk on 
the 15th)  

Friday 18th December ~ Last day of Term  

Monday 4th January ~ Spring Term Starts 

Monday 15th - Friday 19th February ~ Half Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


